
PRODUCT NOTICE March 15, 2023

DISCONTINUING 2” NPT GEN II LIQUID LEVEL CONTROLLER  
This product notice is to inform you we will be discontinuing the Gen II Liquid Level Controller with 2” NPT connection.

With the upcoming release of the new Gen 3 Liquid Level Controller on April 17, we will no longer be offering the Gen II model with 2” 
NPT connection as of May 18, 2023.

All Gen II flanged and hammer union models will continue to be available for purchase until these connection types become available 
in the Gen 3, estimated for August 1, 2023.

We will continue to offer repair kits and service for the Gen II.
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